
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 13th February 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Caudwell Children’s Autism Sensory Packs 

 

   

Caudwell Children are still accepting applications for their new Autism Sensory Pack!  

Processing everyday sensory information can be extremely difficult for children with 

Autism, any of their senses can become over or under-stimulated by their 

environment. Caudwell have been mindful that the pack must be fun, educational, 

durable, and safe, so many of the items in the pack are compact, so they are suitable 

for travel or to take to school.  

The pack is worth £112.80, but they ask families to contribute just 20%, which is £22. 

Apply now using this link or visit their website here for more information. 

 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.caudwellchildren.com/autism-sensory-packs/?fbclid=IwAR27Zk3ajPps3GBBqay0rGKapK25cRvpoNCPco54aT57xpLU-BG-Yq6BcY8
https://www.caudwellchildren.com/
https://www.caudwellchildren.com/


 
 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carer Forum  
 

 

Join the Halton SEND parent carer forum on Wednesday 15th February for the next 
Coffee Chat and Check-in at Hope Corner Community Church, 70 Clifton Road, 
Runcorn, WA7 4TD. Pop along and meet some of the team and other local parents 
in a warm, welcoming, and supportive environment. Find out more on their 
Facebook page or drop the team an email at info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk  
  

 
 

 

 Tourette’s Action – Monday 13th February 2023 7:30pm 

 Health Improvement Team with Steve Purcell                                                    

– Thursday 16th February 2023 7:30pm 

And as a reminder the Zoom meetings with 

various professionals continue throughout 

February. These are an informative and informal 

way to ask questions and seek support from the 

professionals. 

If you are not a member of the forum you can 

contact the Fourm by emailing 

admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or visit their 

Facebook page or website: 

haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the 

Zoom information. 

https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
mailto:info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

Vibe Outdoors Community Open Day 

 

Vibe Outdoors are holding a community open day, the next session is on 
Wednesday 15th February 10am-3pm at Taylor Park in St. Helens. This is a 
chance to take part in different outdoor adventurous activities for a really low cost, 
helping a youth charity, and with no need to book!  
 
This amazing community event has been organised by young people, find out more 
on their Facebook page here. 

https://www.facebook.com/VIBEUKORG/
https://www.facebook.com/VIBEUKORG/


 
 

 
 

Drum-A-Long with SEND R US 

 

SEND R US are holding their popular Drum-A-Long session on Thursday 16th 

February 5pm-6.30pm at Castlefields Community Centre – spaces are limited so 

message the team through Facebook here to book your place. 

 

Liverpool Indoor Funfair – Quiet Session 

 

The popular Indoor Funfair is back in Liverpool at the Exhibition Centre at the King’s 

Dock from Tuesday 4th April to Thursday 13th April, and they will be holding a Quiet 

Session on Thursday 6th April from 6pm with ticket prices starting from £10 for 

three hours. Check out more details on their website here, and click here to book 

your tickets. 

https://www.facebook.com/SEND-R-US-CIC-101636242528503
https://indoorfunfair.org/tickets/liverpool/
https://ticketquarter.co.uk/Online/default.asp?doWork::WScontent::loadArticle=Load&BOparam::WScontent::loadArticle::article_id=4D2EBEC0-61B4-4436-B6FE-B0E513D2640D&BOparam::WScontent::loadArticle::context_id=DB11F990-0A76-42FA-BD95-9D00056DDAA4
https://ticketquarter.co.uk/Online/default.asp?doWork::WScontent::loadArticle=Load&BOparam::WScontent::loadArticle::article_id=4D2EBEC0-61B4-4436-B6FE-B0E513D2640D&BOparam::WScontent::loadArticle::context_id=DB11F990-0A76-42FA-BD95-9D00056DDAA4
https://www.facebook.com/SEND-R-US-CIC-101636242528503
https://indoorfunfair.org/tickets/liverpool/


 
 

 
 

Kids eat for less this half term 
 
There are lots of ways to help kids eat for less this half-term, check out the list below 
for some of the most popular. 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Kathy’s Space at the Sensory Hive in Whiston 

 

Kathy’s Space at The Sensory Hive is a multi-sensory space where their therapists 

deliver sensory assessments, interventions and therapy. 

Plus they have their half term activities coming up, book your places on the website. 

https://bookwhen.com/thesensoryhive?fbclid=IwAR2ZAXYV4-AboKx0JBU0g5fuVz89_5MhET_-LtNorpMpv0V7ELXX1Xa5QhY#focus=ev-spbh-20230213100000
https://www.thesensoryhive.co.uk/copy-of-socha-s-sanctuary


 
 

 
 

 

Click here to find out more on their website, or check out their social media 

pages including Facebook. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.thesensoryhive.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thesensoryhive
https://bookwhen.com/thesensoryhive?fbclid=IwAR2ZAXYV4-AboKx0JBU0g5fuVz89_5MhET_-LtNorpMpv0V7ELXX1Xa5QhY#focus=ev-spbh-20230213100000


 
 

 
 

Carers Coffee and Chat at Halton Libraries 

 

Halton Libraries would like to invite the Carers in our community to come along to a 

free coffee and chat get together.  

 Monday 27th February 10.30am-12.30pm at Runcorn Library 

 Monday 6th March 10.30am-12.30pm at Widnes Library 

The sessions are on a drop-in basis however if you would like to find out more or if 

you have any questions then please call 0151 511 7248 or email 

tina.taylor2@halton.gov.uk  

mailto:tina.taylor2@halton.gov.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonLibraries


 
 

 
 

Free half term activities with Family Fund 

 

 

If you’re looking for a fun and FREE activity for your disabled or seriously ill child this 

half term and have an iPad you can book your place on one of Family Fund’s 

creative iPad workshops. They have 5 different activity workshops to sign up to:  

 Monday 13th February at 6pm, Make a Valentines ecard – click here to book 

 Tuesday 14th February at 10.30am, Making iMovies –click here to book 

 Friday 17th February at 10.30am, Making music - click here to book 

 Tuesday 21st  February at 10.30am, Design your own app – click here to 

book 

 Wednesday 22nd February at 6pm, Your name in pictures – click here to 

book 

Workshops are free for parents and carers of disabled children and are presented by 

Family Fund’s Accredited Apple Trainers. Want to find out more about iPad 

workshops with Family Fund? Email their Digital Skills team at 

digitalskills@familyfund.org.uk or check out more on their Facebook page here. 

 

 

https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-make-a-valentines-e-card-13-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR2qtCPQta7BlM64BihFHhThjlp1IiFpV2PuP9SxFyn0PUILk7UAkIdhrcI
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-making-movies-14-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR3E331MeQCS1wT_RqwzyBN3JdsJZ2UmT9QyVf8155O2evjzQuBEATL987M
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-making-music-17-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR2enCex4j3icDU6_vqfKYk2IVVDRRH-xFarW-MeI_KsGViIbVH8S6Rs-Mw
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-design-your-own-app-21-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR3FayJfWGHRoSxYADDBiMyXSFbIjlvrNTib2ZkPwNmaq66I4_X7v9U14TM
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-design-your-own-app-21-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR3FayJfWGHRoSxYADDBiMyXSFbIjlvrNTib2ZkPwNmaq66I4_X7v9U14TM
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-your-name-in-pictures-22-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR35wskMfiCvSdp8KzP6dypZPv8MKJ-Zyb0MLjNAzPXOhYPP-aIEPSLlFlc
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/Event/ipad-workshop-your-name-in-pictures-22-02-2023?fbclid=IwAR35wskMfiCvSdp8KzP6dypZPv8MKJ-Zyb0MLjNAzPXOhYPP-aIEPSLlFlc
mailto:digitalskills@familyfund.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/familyfund
https://www.familyfund.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

A reminder about Everton in the Community 

half-term activities 

 

Everton in the Community will be holding several activities for young people aged 7 

to 17 during February half-term including Ninja Warrior, bowling and Nerf activity. 

Please see the dates and details below. 

Places are limited with a small cost, please call the team on 07975784613 or email- 

mark.dolan@evertonfc.com. They will need to take some details of the young 

person and parent / guardian for consent.  

Please note, lunch is not provided and if for any reason you cannot make one of the 

activities you have booked on to please try to inform the team with enough notice 

where possible in order for them to arrange for someone else to attend and save the 

place going to waste. 

 

mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com
https://www.evertoninthecommunity.org/


 
 

 
 

Champion Sports Camps this half-term 

 

Champion Kids Sports Camps are back for this half-term! These are held at St. John 
Fisher and Moorfield Primary schools, children so not need to attend these schools to 
come along.  
 
Message the team through their Facebook page to book your places and to view 
the timetables. 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/ChampKidCamp
https://www.facebook.com/ChampKidCamp


 
 

 
 

A reminder for the Duke of Edinburgh Open 

Award 

 

There is an information and sign-up session for the Duke of Edinburgh Open Award 

at The Studio, Lacey Street, Widnes today, Monday 13th February from 5.30pm 

and is open to young people aged 14+ and their parents / carers 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

